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September 2021 

 

RE: KS1 and KS2 Homework Club 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are delighted to inform you that homework club will start again on Wednesday 15th 

September 2021. As before, it will take place every Wednesday after school, until 4:15pm, and 

run until Wednesday 8th December 2021. All pupils will be released, from the Sneyd Wood main 

entrance of the school. 

 

During the club, pupils have the opportunity to complete any homework that they would benefit 

from some additional support with and can also use the in-school resources.  

 

Due to the popularity of the club, spaces will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. A 

list will be kept in the school office so that registers can be taken at the beginning of the club.  

 

If you wish your child(ren) to take part in either the KS1 or KS2 homework club, please email 

admin@st-whites.gloucs.sch.uk. If your child is in Year 5 and 6, and you wish for them to walk 

home on their own, please state this in your email.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to come in and ask.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 
Mrs C Tilling 

Headteacher  
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